
June 2019
Dear Sirs and Madams,

This is to notify my retirement from the position of Executive Director of 
SEEDS Asia as of 30th June, 2019. I would like to send my sincere gratitude to 
your exceptional and unconditional support for years during my tenure. While 
I no longer serve as the Executive Director, I intend to continue my work with 
the organization. SEEDS Asia shall continuously move forward with the new 
Executive Director, Ms. Mitsuko Otsuyama. I cordially would like to seek your 
further support and guidance.
With best regards,

Yuko Nakagawa
SEEDS Asia

June 2019
Dear Sirs and Madams,

This is to notify my succeeding Ms. Yuko Nakagawa as the Executive Director of 
SEEDS Asia from 1st July, 2019. I am humbled to hold this responsible position, 
and am determined to commit myself to making communities and people more 
disaster-resilient. I would like to seek everyone’s continued support, 
cooperation and guidance for our future efforts of disaster risk reduction 
throughout Asia.
With best wishes,

Mitsuko Otsuyama
SEEDS Asia


